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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THE MOST HOLY TRINITY (SOLEMNITY) - 11TH/12TH JUNE 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday - vigil of the most holy trinity 

(solemnity)  

11th 11.00am  

5.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

First Holy Communion 

Joe Hickey RIP 

Sunday  - the most holy trinity (solemnity)  12th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Holy cross 

Paul Moore RIP 

Richard Booth RIP 

Zimbabwean community Mass 

Monday - saint Anthony of padua,  (memorial) 13th    

Tuesday  - feria 14th 9.30am Our lady’s Intentions of Christina  

Wednesday - FERIA 15th 

 

12.00pm 

6.30pm 

Holy Cross 

Our lady’s 

Konrad Kujawinski RIP 

Ephphatha Healing Service 

Thursday -  saint richard of Chichester, bishop 

(optional memorial) 

16th 9.30am Our lady’s Intentions of Christina  

Friday  - feria 17th 12.00pm 

6.30pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

 

Holy Hour, Praise & Worship, Healing Prayers 

Saturday  - vigil of the most holy body and blood 

of christ—corpus christi (solemnity) 

18th 10.30am 

1.00pm 

5.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

First Holy Communion 

First Holy Communion 

Hannah Sosnowska RIP 

Sunday -  the most holy body and blood of 

christ—corpus Christi (solemnity) 

19th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

People of the Parish 

Liam Dowling RIP 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 18th June - Angela Brown 

      Sunday 19th June - Sophia Ifesemen 
 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

Saturday 18th June –Sue Sullivan & Maram & David Gillott 
Sunday 19th June - Eileen Dowling & family 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR JUNE 

Team B ( Stefan, John, Eric and Madeleine ) 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

June 19th - Jenny Thompson  
HOLY CROSS—WELCOMERS 

June 19th - Andy & Sally Butkevicius  
HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 
June 19th — Coleen & Rose Cash  

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
The repose of the soul of Paul Moore, who passed away last week.  Paul 

was an active parishioner at Holy Cross Church and was involved with 
many of the ministries of the Church.  He will be sadly missed.  His   

funeral Mass will take place on 24th June at 12.00 noon at Holy Cross 
church followed by burial at Hucknall Cemetery.  Our sincere condolences 

to his family and friends at this difficult time. 
 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION—HOLY CROSS 
Congratulations to our candidates at Holy Cross Church who have  

celebrated their First Holy Communion this weekend.  Please pray for 
them as they continue on their journey of faith.  A special thanks to all 

who were involved in preparing the candidates for this special sacrament.   
 

 FIRST HOLY COMMUNION—OUR LADY’S 
On Saturday 18th June, Our Lady’s candidates will celebrate their First 

Holy Communion at Our Lady’s  Church. Please pray for them as they take 
this most important step on their journey of faith.  

 
EPHPHATHA HEALING SERVICE 

On Wednesday 15th June 6.30pm to 8.30pm at Our Lady's.  
Rosary, Praise & Worship, Talks, Adoration & Healing Mass. All welcome.  

 
HOLY HOUR, PRAISE & WORSHIP & HEALING PRAYERS 

Friday evening Adoration will start at 6.30pm, at Our Lady’s church. 
 

THE POOR CLARE SISTERS   
have been in residence at the Monastery in Bulwell since 1927.  In 2018 
an additional community of sisters from North Wales moved here.  The 
Monastery is in poor repair and has significant problems, to the extent 

that it became uninhabitable and the community moved out in 2021. The 
sisters are currently dispersed to three properties (two are owned by the 

diocese and one by another religious order) until more suitable  
accommodation can be arranged for the community as a whole.  The  

sisters have undertaken significant fundraising which will make a major 
contribution to the cost of providing more suitable accommodation.  The 
possibility of refurbishing or building a new monastery on the existing site 
is complicated by the difficulty of proving ownership under the terms of 
the original Deed of Trust. We will keep all informed of developments.  

  
CALLING FOUNDATION GOVERNORS 

Our Lady’s Primary school is looking for a Foundation Governor.  
A virtual information session about being a foundation  

governor in one of our Catholic schools is taking place on  
Wednesday 22 June from 7.00pm – 8.30pm.  Please see the  

poster on the parish notice board. For further information, please contact: 
Julie Sweeney (julie.sweeney@nottingham-des.org.uk).  

 

BAPTISM CONGRATULATIONS  
We would like to welcome into the Christian  

Community through the Sacrament of Baptism; Ezekiel 
Claudio.   We congratulate his  parents, godparents and 

family. 
 

THE INTERDIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO PADLEY  
in honour of Blessed Robert Ludlam and Blessed Nicholas Garlick, will be 

celebrated on Sunday 10th July, meeting at 3pm in  
Grindleford (S32 2JA).  Bishop John Arnold, of Salford, will  

preach – and all are very welcome.  See the poster for more details. 

DROP IN CAFE 
I would like to thank all those who have volunteered to work in our 

Drop-in-Café. We will have a new rota up and running at the 
 beginning  of July. This weekend we are re-promoting our service 

across Bulwell, in the hope of reaching people who are feeling lonely 
or isolated. To support this ,would you please take a pack of leaflets 
from the back of church and post them into houses around where 
you live. There are ten leaflets in each pack, so if 300 people take 

one pack we can deliver 3000 leaflets with very little effort. 
The Café has been a real lifeline for many residents across Bulwell 

since we started in September 2017, so please help us to help those 
in need. Thank you and God bless you. Deacon Martyn 

 
CONFIRMATION 2022 OUR LADY’S & HOLY CROSS 

Bishop Patrick will be visiting Holy Cross on Tuesday 12th July 2022 
at 7.00pm to confirm our young people and any adult who wishes to 

be confirmed.  The preparation lessons for Confirmation will  
continue on Thursday 16th June at 6.00pm in the meeting room at 

Holy Cross. 
 

REFRESHMENTS AFTER SUNDAY MASS AT OUR LADY’S 
On Pentecost Sunday 5th June 2022 Our Lady’s Parish Centre 

opened for teas and coffees again. Currently, we only have two 
teams of volunteers; therefore we are looking to get more teams 

together so that the rota can cater for refreshments each Sunday. It 
is not fair to rely on those two teams. If a few more teams came 

forward we could  operate more regularly. So be generous please 
and join a refreshment team so our Community can get back to   

normal again. Please speak to Jane, Monica and Jane  if you would 
like to help.  Small steps will lead to great benefits. Thank you.  

 
BLESSED SACRAMENT PROCESSION 

A Blessed Sacrament Procession, led by Bishop Patrick, will be  
celebrated on Corpus Christi, Sunday 19th June, starting from Saint 
Mary’s church in Hyson Green, Nottingham (NG7 6FZ) at 2pm, and  

finishing at our Cathedral at 4pm.  All are very welcome – especially 
First Holy Communion children – please see the poster in porch. 

 
CHILDREN'S LITURGY AT OUR LADY'S ON SUNDAYS 

We are hoping to resume having Children's Liturgy for the children at 
Sunday morning Mass but are very short of leaders and helpers.  We 
need to have two people for each Sunday - at the beginning of Mass 

the children are taken into the church hall for their own liturgy, a 
bible story, prayers, activity etc. They are brought back to the church 
at the offertory.  If you would like to help us, please give your name 
and contact details to Jane Rooksby, Fr. Richard, John in the sacristy 

or the office and Jane will contact you with more information.  
 

EVENTS FOR FAMILIES THIS JUNE   
To celebrate the World Meeting of Families the diocese has          

organised: a talk on Tuesday 21st June at 8pm: ‘Parenting as a Way 
to Sainthood: What We Can Learn from Ss Louis and Zelie Martin’;  

exploring the lives St Therese of Lisieux’s parents and how we grow 
in faith as a family; a second talk on Thursday 23rd at 8pm 

‘Evangelising your Children’; looking at how to pass the faith on to 
your children; thirdly on Saturday 25th at 4pm there will be a      

Diocesan Mass for Families followed by BBQ and Social Gathering at 
Our Lady of Lincoln Church, Lincoln. To register for any of the three 

events visit www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events.  

 WEEKEND CHURCH BASKET COLLECTION  4TH/5TH JUNE    HOLY CROSS  - £173.34   OUR LADY’S -  £287.32 

RECONCILIATION 
 Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm Holy Cross—Friday 11.30am (Before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (After Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  

Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

